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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Nair, Gopakumar [GNair@oaklandnet.com]
Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 2010 2:12 PM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: 690 15st Street (Dignity Housing site)

Paresh, 
  
I am responding to your letter dated July 1, 2010 related to a Fuel Leak Case (RO0002456) at the above referenced site.  
The City of Oakland donated this site to the non-profit, Dignity Housing.  
  
Sorry about the delay in responding. Because of our difficulty in finding funds for this project, I was not able to respond to 
you earlier. We just found some money, and assigned this work to one of our on-call consultants. We will submit a work 
plan for the MTBE investigation by the end of next week. Hope you are okay with it. 
  
Thanks. 
  
Gopal Nair 
Environmental Specialist 
Environmental Services Division 
Public Works Agency 
City of Oakland 
Phone: (510) 238-6361 
Fax: (510) 238-7286 
www.oaklandpw.com 
  
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
  


